
School Council Meeting – 27/2/19 

Minutes 

 Y2 
Rebecca 
Bailey 

Y3 
Mia 
Liam 

Y4 
Julia 
Declan 

Y5 
Kieran 
Ebony 

Y6 
Layla 
Lucas 

Gardening Lucas, Mr Wood and Miss Forster will meet with the lady from OASES next week and feed back to 
school council then. We will then plan an assembly and powerpoint and clubs to do the gardening 
work and to spend the money. 

The run It was agreed that Mr Murphy will be asked to give out green and red dojos to people taking part in 
the run properly. 
We can’t have loud music on because someone who lives close to school works nights, so needs to 
sleep during the day. 
We agreed to explore the possibility of having markings on the floor or some sort of obstacles to 
encourage people to join in with the run. 
It was suggested that children in Y4 and Y5 might want to talk briefly in assembly to remind the other 
children why we do the run. 
 

PE stuff in 
the hall 

We will discuss this next time. 
 

AOB School council brought up “Golden Table” which was something that used to happen at lunchtimes 
for children who had good behaviour during the week. There were certificates, they got to have their 
lunch first and got to eat their dinner of a proper plate, and sit at a “golden table”. 
School council would very much like this to return. 
Mr Wood said he would look into it and report back. 
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